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Karat® Cup Made In America 
 
In June 2014, Lollicup USA Inc. celebrated the first grand opening of a new production site. As 
one of Lollicup USA’s brands, Karat®, manufacturer of Premium Disposable Paper and Plastic 
Foodservice Products, was taking the first step in developing more jobs in America. Numerous 
redistributors, vendors, and government officials attended this celebration in support of the 
company’s rapid growth. The mission to bring more jobs into the US begins with not only 
innovation, but the desire to develop an idea bigger than oneself. 
 
Karat® took the initiative to minimize the potential damage a local plant would cause via modern 
technological advancements in the recycling of materials.  As the plastic sheets, which are the 
source of Karat’s PET cups, are being made, a machine breaks down the plastic into resins. While 
minimizing waste, Karat® mix these plastic resins with original resins to create new plastic 
sheets, resulting in internal recycling. Upon asking Poli Chou, Plant Manager, “What is 
Lollicup’s main goal with this new production site?” His response was, “to support our sales 
team.”  As sales grow, production grows and expansion begins. Chou states, “In the next three 
months, more machines will be purchased and more jobs will be available.” 
 
The question is why Lollicup USA is attempting to bring manufacturing back to the USA when 
production is cheaper overseas. Chou states that “having manufacturing here reduces lead time 
and gives us better quality control. Alan, the CEO and President of Lollicup USA, wanted to 
bring more business back into the US. With more business, it will be better for our community.” 
Alan Yu’s desire to improve the United State’s business environment creates an opportunity for 
expansion, helping not only to develop the company but the economy as well. In the midst of this 
growing economy, the new production site hopes to increase customer satisfaction. 

 
 
About Karat® 
Specializing in food and drink packaging products such as paper coffee cups, plastic cups, food 
containers, dessert cups, cup lids, and more, Karat® is manufactured by Lollicup® USA, Inc. In an 
effort to be more environmentally friendly, Lollicup® USA, Inc. developed Karat® Earth, a plant-
based line of compostable products, including cups, straws, and utensils. Based in Chino, CA, 
Karat® and Karat® Earth also offer custom printed containers, cups, and napkins for a 
personalized touch. Please visit www.karatcup.com for more information. 
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